
From: Michael Johnson <mjohnson@coxwood.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/11/2013 5:43:10 PM 
Subject: FW: Follow up

FYI - I assume you prompted this....

MJ

From: Thomas Young [mailto:TRYoung@youngos.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 1:49 PM 
To: Michael Johnson
Subject: Fwd: Follow up

FYI

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kurt Pickhardt <kurt@nikkihaley.com>
Date: September 11, 2013, 1:26:35 PM EDT
To: Thomas Young <TRYoung@youngos.com>
Subject: Re: Follow up

Absolutely she will. In fact, we're probably going to do a conference 
call with her and the members of the small business committee next 
week.

On Tue, Sep 10, 2013 at 1:54 PM, Thomas Young <TRYoung@youngos.com> wrote:

Kurt,

Thank you for considering me for the "small business advisory committee". I am 
interested and before I commit can you tell me if the Governor will make time to hear 
from us and if not who from her office we will be working with once reelected?

I ask because aside from raising money and PR I would like to be involved in 
improving the landscape of small business in South Carolina.

Thanks and I look forward to hearing back.

Thomas Young
President | Young Office| 1280 Ridge Road | Greenville, SC 29607 

o: 864.281.9500 | f: 864.281.9555
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-----Original Message-----

From: Kurt Pickhardt [mailto:kurt@nikkihaley.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 4:54 PM 

To: Thomas Young

Subject: Follow up

Thomas,

Thanks for talking with me today. Like I said over the phone, we're looking for small 
business people that would be interested in supporting Governor Haley and serving on 
what would be along the lines of a "small business advisory committee."

We'd want to release the names the press/public, but we'd also want these people to
serve something of an advisory role to us and the governor. She's already established a 
task force to examine the laws and regulations that govern business in SC (you can 
read more about that here: http://sccommerce.com/your-small-business-advocate) and 
we hope to have a comprehensive review back to us this fall in time to propose a
legislative package for the 2014 legislative session.

Let me know if this is ok and I'll add your name to the list.

Kurt Pickhardt 
864.640.9004

Kurt Pickhardt 
864.640.9004
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